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I’ve been a pollworker for four years now. 
On behalf of myself and the voters I serve, the lack of information available about candidates running 
for state and local races is very frustrating.
While we have debates for gov, Lt. Gov, mayor and controller, there is little to no information re: 
candidates challenging incumbents to state assembly, state senate. 
The same same-can be said for district leaders, judicial candidates, delegates to judicial conventions etc. 

I also heard complaints by voters who had no idea that their polling place changed and getting angry 
with us. 

Perhaps you should send out alerts to have voters check online for changes prior to heading to polling 
place. 

Separately, my media communications expertise, combined with my firsthand experience working in the 
trenches with voters , would be a valuable asset to you and your team to improve election 
communications.  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards
Shari Anne Brill
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